CITY OF FLORISSANT

Personnel Commaission
October 4, 2018, Meeting #404

The Personnel Commission of the City of Florissant met on Thursday, October 4, 201 8 in the
Government Building at 6:15p.m.

I.

I1.

III.

IV.

VI

ROLL CALL
Members in attendance were: Jack Folkers, Paul Manganelli, Joe Kane, and Kalyn
Brantley-McNeal.

Members absent: Patrick Wolfmeyer and James Hunt

Sonya Brooks-White, staff representative & Kim Pemberton, were also in attendance. A
quorum was present.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

Upon a motion from Mr. Kane with a second from Ms. Brantley-McNeal, the members of the
Personnel Commission voted unanimously to accept the minutes of Meeting #403 held October
25, 2017.

OLD BUSINESS

Discussion was had regarding the duties and responsibilities of the members of the
Personnel Commission. Mr. Folkers requested a copy of the city charter and city code
that pertains to the Personnel Commission to be made available to members.

NEW BUSINESS
None

MISCELLANEOUS

Staff representative, Ms. Brooks-White will make arrangements to meet with Mr. Folkers
and Ms. Brantley-McNeal prior to our next meeting in April 2019 to brainstorm potential
duties for the Personnel Commission.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business to come before the Personnel Commission on a motion
from Mr. Manganelli with a second from Mr. Kane, the members voted to unanimously
to adjourn. The meeting was adjourned at 6:35 p.m.

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Personnel Commission is scheduled for 6:00 p.m.,
Wednesday, April 10, 2019 at the Florissant Government Building, 1055 Rue St. Francois, Florissant,
MO 63031.

Respectfully submitted,
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Kim Pemberton,
Human Resources
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